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Parent Carer Survey 2024   

We are delighted to share some of the highlights from our recent Parent Carer Survey with you:  

• 100% of parents/carers strongly agree or agree that their child is happy at school  

• 100% strongly agree or agree that their child feels safe at school  

• 100% strongly agree or agree that the school ensures pupils are well behaved  

• 100% strongly agree or agree that their child does well at this school 

• 95% strongly agree or agree that we have high expectations of their child  

• 95% strongly agree or agree that there is a good range of subjects available to their child  

It was really pleasing to see that 100% would recommend the school to another parent and 100% of parents and 

carers strongly agree or agree that the school promotes an inspiring reading for pleasure culture, as this is hugely 

important to us.  

Thank you for sharing your feedback with us. It was particularly heart-warming to read such lovely personalised 

comments, which I will share with each and every member of the school team.    

Important Dates  

17th May Reception Height, Weight & Hearing 
  Checks 

22nd May  School Focus Plan (SFP) reviews  

23rd May 14.40 1AH Class Assembly  

24th May  Last day of half term  

10th Jun INSET - school closed to pupils   

11th Jun School opens for pupils  

24th Jun 14.15 Parent Council meeting  

25th Jun Sports Day - Parents/Carers  
  welcome to join us  

10th Jul  Change Over Day 

12th Jul 15.00 PTA Summer Fair  

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 
Annual Planner can be viewed here. 

Parent Council  

Parent Council will be meeting on Monday 24th June. We invite you to share your feedback with your 

Class Rep under the following headings ‘What’s going well’ and ‘what could be even better’ in the 

future by Friday 24th May. This allows time for Class Reps to collate feedback before the meeting.  

Pre-School - admin@woodfordprimary.org.uk   Reception - Kat Crouch (kattowers@gmail.com) 

Year 1 - Louise Horwood (louise.horwood@hotmail.com) 

Please remember that Parents/Carers should speak with their child’s Class Teacher regarding specific concerns 

related to them.    

Staff Update  

At the end of this half term we will sadly be saying goodbye to 

two of our LSAs, Miss Nieroba and Miss Hardy.  

Miss Nieroba has recently completed her degree in Childhood 

Studies and I am delighted to announce that she has secured 

her first support role as a Family Group Conference & 

Lifelong Links Co-ordinator in Stockport.  We are very excited 

for her new adventure ahead and we all wish her the very 

best of luck in her new role.  

It has been wonderful having Miss Hardy as part of the staff 

team at Woodford Primary School. She leaves us to spend 

more time with her two children. I am sure that you will be 

seeing her around at school events as we will no doubt be 

staying in touch.  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/04/Annual-Planner-23-24_v5-1.pdf

